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Subject: 
Discussion and Recommendation: Establish No Parking Any Time on the south side of Summit Avenue from 
Sylvan Terrace to Orchard Avenue 
 

Details: 
Referral was made by Public Works.  Activity would involve removing street parking on the south side of Summit 
Avenue from Sylvan to Orchard.  The changes are necessary because the roadway will be reconstructed in this 
section and, due to large traffic volumes, it will not be safe for parking.  The committee discussed the item and 
approved it unanimously.   

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve the No Parking zones. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of installing signage to declare the No Parking zone will be covered by the Summit Avenue 
reconstruction project. 

 

Executive Action: 
 The resolution for approving this parking zone will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the Council 
Meeting 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their June 15, 2015 meeting.  This item will be under 
the July 7, 2015 Common Council consent agenda. 

 


